PRAYING FOR OUR SCHOOLS...

ST MARY'S SCHOOL

Pray for those children who have had a difficult summer due to family circumstances and that they will be able to settle into school.

WAY INN

We give thanks for our lovely staff and ask your prayers for Zac who is going on his trek up Kilimanjaro for the charity Water Aid in October and for Sharon who is getting married next week. Please pray for them as we prepare for the busy Christmas period that they will continue to share your love and care for all who come in.

OPEN DOOR

Pray for all the staff and volunteers involved in Open Door during this period of unexpected change particularly Amanda as she moves to her new employment. We ask for God's guidance in his way forward to provide the services that will be sorely missed in the town.



JULIAN MEETING

Julian Meetings continue Wednesdays at 11.30am, on Zoom for about 25 mins starting at 11.30am.

Offers to lead will be very welcome.

Ruth suggests we start at 11.30am, and are silent until 12.00 noon.

Then leave Zoom and come back again on the same link to have a chat if you wish to. The meeting dates as as follows:-

August 20 September 17

Please tell Ruth if you would like to join, she will then send out the Zoom link each month a few days before the meeting. ruth@trevesbrown.me.uk 863268 or 07752193389

Next Prayer Breakfast
Will be at
Northcurch Baptist Church
On
Saturday 18th October

Please send prayers to:
p.sear1925@gmail.com
By Wednesday 15th October

Prayer Breakfast

September/October 2025



O Lord, I love the house in which You dwell, and the place where Your glory abides. Psalm 26:8 [NRSV]

Welcome - We're glad you joined us!

BBC

"We give thanks for new people joining us for our services and community groups, and pray that we would continue to be a light shining bright in our community.

We pray for Christians across the world who are living out their faith in dangerous circumstances, and for those working for peace in complex situations."

ST MARY'S

Give thanks that more families came to the family service last week and pray that the harvest festival lunch and activities next Sunday will encourage more families to come to church.

Pray that the visit of Zethu, the leader of Phakamisa Charity in Pinetown, South Africa to St Mary's on Sunday will encourage more people to support this charity and its work amongst the poor and disadvantaged families near Durban.

We pray for new families who have moved into houses on the Valley Road estate.

ST PETER'S

As we give thanks for the good work done by The Open Door, we pray for all those who will be affected by its closure.



KINGS ROAD CHURCH

"Give thanks for God's wonderful blessing during August at the Big Red Bus socials and in our services at the pond.

Pray for:

Dacorum Borough Council to approve our building plans;

More workers for our children's and youth ministries;

God's blessing on the 8 week Emotionally Healthy Relationships course staring in October;

The new Book Club to encourage a better understanding of what God is doing in our world today.

God to bind up the broken hearted through the new series of DivorceCare that has just got underway.

For us to please our Lord in every way and to bear fruit in every good work."

NBC

"Thanks for all who are praying for us this next few days...

Please pray for our Alpha course starting this week, and that the good take up leads to new Christians and deepening faith in Jesus Christ. Also as we follow on from our successful away day, we are able to hear what God is saying to us, and how we proceed forward in worshipping Jesus and making disciples. Finally, we were able to take a good group of young people away in the summer, please pray as we help them to find those next steps in faith, enabling us to continue to create disciples, and a group which is disciple making in the context of those young people. Pray for our students as they head back to College and University, that they will continue to blaze a trail for Jesus."

SACRED HEART

"Pray for our school and all the staff and students as they start the new term. Pray also for the success of the new youth initiative as we begin the new school year."

ALL SAINTS

Welcome to Rev. Caroline Wickens and asking God's guidance in her ministry at All Saints.